
183 Haverstock Hill, are planning to put tables and chairs onto the pavement right on a very busy 

corner of Glenloch Road. 

There will be blockage to wheelchair users, and distress caused to bereaved people accessing the 

funeral parlor next to this site. As they drink their coffee, people will be watching coffins of loved 

ones being loaded onto funeral cars. 

This is not acceptable to people living locally. 

Please appeal this application if it has gone through, otherwise please refuse it. 

Thank you 

Olivia Lyons 

6a Glenloch Road 

NW3 4BU 

 


